St. Mary School second grader Tanner Franklin had a Picnic with
the Principal on Wednesday, Feb. 12. Mrs. Yauck said that Tanner
is such a happy child and had so much to talk about. He told her
how he is going to spend a couple of weeks with his Pawpaw this
summer in North Carolina, just the two of them. He can't wait to go
fishing with him. Tanner talked about these "special" lakes that
have a certain kind of fish in them that remind him of a bass only
larger, and they are so fun to catch. Tanner told Mrs. Yauck that
the rest of the family is going to join them a couple of weeks later
and then stop at places to vacation on the way home. They are
going to the beach and some water parks. Tanner loves the
outdoors and anything to do with hunting. He also likes watching
snowmobile races and loves how fast they go. He enjoys playing
baseball and said that they have already started practicing
for this summer using an indoor shed to practice in.




